MEMORANDUM

ROAD COMMISSION DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

TO: Jennifer Nelson, Brette Stager, Tonia Crawford, Andrew McNiff,

Lisa Fiscelli, Jerry Westrick & Bill Hazelton

FROM: Mike Clark

DATE: December 05, 2024

SUBJECT: BRIDGE POSTING CHANGE in Lynn Twp.

Due to a total deck replacement in 2024 the maximum load rating has been increased:

Millard Road over N. Branch of Mill Creek (18-03L) in Lynn Twp.

Single Span Bridge 2940 ft south of intersection with Jeddo Road

Previous Posting

15 ton - Single

36 ton - Double

68 ton - Triple

NEW Posting

Current structure capacity is:

No Load Posting Required for All Legal Loads

Open to all normal traffic